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Friday 14th March 2025 
SATs Parent Information Session 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
You are invited to attend an information session about the upcoming SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) for 
Year 6 pupils. The event will take place after school on Tuesday, April 1st from 5:30pm to 6pm in Potter 
Class. 
 
The SATs are national curriculum tests that all students in their final year of primary school are required to 
take. They assess students' skills and knowledge in reading, grammar, spelling, punctuation, and 
mathematics. 
 
At this session, we will provide an overview of what to expect during the SATs week, explain the test 
formats, and share tips on how you can support your child in preparing for these important exams. There 
will also be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
The SATs can understandably cause some anxiety for students, so we want to ensure parents have all the 
necessary information to help their children feel confident and ready on test days. 
 
Please sign up via the Arbor Parent Portal by Friday 28th March. Light refreshments will be served. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

G Bailey 
Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher  
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